











Questions for November 10" TMCC General Meeting

FEMA Lots
1. Canthe mowing cycles be adjusted to reflect the level of care that is the norm for the neighborhood? Including
trimming the hedges along West 11t Street?
2. Canthe derelict fences along West 11" Street be replaced or repaired so that they are not eyesores and do not a
pose a danger to the public?
3. Canthe lots be sold so that single family residences be constructed on them and returned to the tax rolls?
4. Who is the point of contact for HCFCD and their contact information so that they may be contacted by the

Timbergrove Manor Civic Club (TMCC) when problems are reported?

Other Floodplain Related Issues

5.

6.

Is there a Letter of Map Revision (LOMR) for the existing FIRM Panel map that alters the delineation of the 100
year Floodplain and 100 year Floodway within Timbergrove?

What improvements have been done in the neighboring areas such as Cottage Grove and IH-10 to lessen the
chances of future flooding in Timbergrove?

Harris County Taxes

1.

When private security options for Timbergrove were researched, the constable program was considered but is
very expensive. Are the taxes we pay Harris County supposed to ensure constable patrols of our neighborhoods
in addition to HPD? If yes, why are constable patrols of Timbergrove almost non-existent?

What is the possibility of Harris County entering into an inter local agreement with the City of Houston to
properly maintain Jaycee Park (1300 Seamist Dr., 77008, in Timbergrove)?



Environmental Affairs Report Submitted by Darlene Wayt

Jaycee Park Report for the TMCC General Meeting November 10, 2015

The board voted to fund the Jaycee Park porto-potty units for 2016. Designated donations paid for the
units and the insurance. Payless Porto Jons is once again the vendor. The TMCC contract calls for 1
cleaning per week. If any person, sports group wants an extra cleaning for a party or an event, contact
the vendor directly and make arrangements. The vendor’s phone number is on the units.

Demo and construction for the Jaycee Park Ball Field Lighting Project has been delayed until after
January 1, 2016. This info came from Lisa Johnson, Parks Program Manager, in a phone call on
November 9, 2015.



